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 June 18, 2025 
        
 
Mr. Matthew Person 
3287 Henneberry Road 
Jamesville, NY 13078 
 
 

RE: Percolation Testing  
 Henneberry Road 
 Town of Pompey 
 

 
Dear Mr. Person: 
 

Pursuant to your request, I completed percolation testing at the above property on June 18, 2025, 
related to a potential subdivision of your property.   
 

The testing revealed satisfactory results with a stabilized percolation rate of 10 minutes per inch at a 
location approximately 180’ off the road and 100’ north of the existing wood line on the existing 
property. 

 
As discussed, further information will ultimately be needed regarding final house location, size, etc. 

to make a final determination for the septic system design in accordance with the NYSDOH Appendix 
75-A design criteria.   

 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please let me know. 

 
 
      Very truly yours,  
       

                                                                                
 
      Edward K. Reid, P.E. 
       
 


